Family Matters Community Center is open because of generous donations from members of our community. Please consider supporting our annual Sponsor a Child fundraising campaign as we enter our 27th year.

Family Matters is the only free preschool that serves the families of the greater Bridgeport area, including children with learning challenges at Skane School. So your gift of sponsoring a child can make a difference in his/her future and helps keep our program open to the community.

As you celebrate the holidays, please remember our less fortunate neighbors and make your most generous gift today. At Trinity Episcopal Church, we are the primary outreach program for children in the Greater Bridgeport community.

Suggested contribution: \$100.00. Please make checks payable to Trinity Church, and indicate Family Matters on the memo line.

Visit us on Facebook under "Family Matters Community Center – Bridgeport, CT" for further information. Family Matters wishes you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Family Matters, c/o of Trinity Episcopal Church, 1734 Huntington Tpke, Trumbull, CT 06611

Cynthia Cummiskey, Director Richard Worth and Karen Jeffers, Sponsors